
UPDATE: New Member ID Cards, Portals & More 

To: 

Attn: 

From: 

Date: 

Subject: 

Sharp Health Plan Independent Providers 

Providers & Provider Office Staff 

Sharp Health Plan 

December 18, 2017 

Important Information on New Core Administrative System – Please Read 

Attention Provider Partner, 

This is a reminder that Sharp Health Plan’s system upgrade will go live on January 1, 2018. For your 

convenience, we have recapped important information for you and your provider office staff below. 

Beginning January 1, 2018: 

We have enclosed samples of the new Member ID cards. ID card samples are also available on our website, 

along with an FAQ sharphealthplan.com/for-providers/systemupgrade. If you have additional questions, 

contact Provider Relations at provider.relations@sharp.com or (858) 499-8330. If you have patient eligibility 

questions, please contact Customer Care at (858) 499-8300 or 1-800-359-2002.  

Warm regards, 

Cary B. Shames, DO, CHCQM, FABQAURP 

VP, Chief Medical Officer 

NOTICE:  The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and is only for the use of the individual or entity named on this coversheet.  If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver the message to the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If this communication has been received in error, please notify Sharp Health Plan immediately at 
the telephone number listed above and destroy all information received. 

News Flash 

https://www.sharphealthplan.com/contact-us/faq?section=Providers
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